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Today is Remembrance Sunday where we join the 

larger Glossop community at the cenotaph at 

11am for a minute’s silence, and remember all 

those who have died as a result of World War 1, 

World War 2 and other conflicts.  

Jesus teaches us to find ways of peace in the 

conflict areas of our lives. We pray for the grace 

and courage to do his will.  

May the souls of all the faithful departed, through 

the mercy of God rest in peace.  Amen. (FG) 

Please remember in your Masses and Prayers 

Eileen Higgins and Paddy Moloney who both died 

last week, and Estelle Rolands who died this week. 

The Requiem Mass for Paddy will be on 

Wednesday 15th November at SMC at 11.15am. 

The Requiem Mass for Eileen will be on Monday 20th 

October at SMC at 11am.  

The funeral arrangements for Estelle have yet to be 

finalised. Our Prayerful condolences to all families 

as they mourn the loss of their loved ones. (FG) 

The Dean Canon Bowdren will be in Glossop 

cemetery this afternoon (Sunday) at 2.30pm and 

will be available to bless any headstones or 

memorial plaques.  

He will lead the rosary for the dead. (FG) 

Please remember in your prayers the repose of the 

soul of Virginia Hardstaff, the Mother of Fr Richard 

Hardstaff who died last week.  

Fr Richard is working closely with Fr Stan in three 

Nottingham city centre parishes.  

May she rest in peace.  Amen. (FG) 

During these times of heavy expenditure in both 

parishes, please encourage your families to support 

the Church financially even though they might not 

attend Mass on a regular basis.  

Next Saturday is our Christmas Fayre in the Parish 

Hall on St Mary’s Road. Thank you to all of you who 

have worked so hard towards this day. May the 

Lord continue to bless your efforts. (FG) 

Christmas Fayre:   From 11am-3pm, Admission £1, 

includes a drink. Please return your Draw Tickets, 

including any unsold books which we will sell on the 

day.  Donations for the stalls are still most welcome, 

especially Cakes on the Day!  
 

Help is needed to set up the Hall 

at 7.30pm on Friday 17th November. 

There is to be a major change in the Governance 

of all our Diocesan Catholic Schools 

from 1st September 2018. 

Essentially all Diocesan Schools will become 

members of a multi academy trust (mat), with those 

schools who haven’t yet converted, converting to 

voluntary academy status.  For these schools, the 

consultation process will be taking place over the 

coming weeks; details of this can be found on each 

school’s website and the NRCDES website 

(www.nottingham-des.org.uk).  

The name given to the Derbyshire/ Stafford-

shire/Stockport mat is the St Ralph Sherwin Catholic 

multi academy trust, one of the forty martyrs of 

England and Wales, born in 1550 in Rodsley, 

Derbyshire. (FG) 
 

The Annual Mass of Anointing, Healing and Blessing,  

which has become such a beautiful event in our 

Parish Calendar, will be on Sunday 26th November at 

3.30pm in the Parish Hall on St Mary’s Road.   

Please advertise this event to anyone who you think 

may be interested in coming along. There will be a 

bumper tea afterwards! (FG) 

There are lists in our churches for donations of 

sandwiches, pies and cakes for the tea after the 

Mass of Anointing, Healing and Blessing. 
 

The November dead list envelopes continue to be at 

the back of the Church.  It is not too late to include 

the names of all your ancestors and deceased family 

and friends. You can place your completed 

envelopes with your offering in the collection 

baskets.  These will be placed on the altar 

throughout the month of November.   

During the year, Mass will be offered individually for 

each family if you so wish. (FG) 
 

Parish Retreat Follow Up:   The next meeting is on 

Friday 24th November at  7.30pm    in St Mary's Hall.  

At the last meeting we followed Session Three of "The 

Gift" Programme, DVD  "The Gift of the Spirit".  

Halfway through the Programme!  

This time we will follow Session Four on DVD 

“Unwrapping God’s Gift”.  

The Sessions are open to anyone who would like to 

attend.                All are welcome. 
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Our offerings last week: 
 

 Loose Envelopes S/O Total 

All Saints £129.60 £186.08 £120.00 £435.68 

St Mary’s £160.10 £221.00 £261.00 £620.10 

Thank you for your generosity.  
 

Parish Rotas:   Weekend of   18th / 19th November 

Sacristans:  All Saints, 6pm TBA, 11am TBA;    

St Mary’s, Liz;     

Welcomers:   All Saints,  6pm Eilish, 11am Chris;    

St Mary’s, Cath B & Jean M;  

Ministers:   All Saints, 6pm Geetha & Peter G, 11am  

Chris & Ann;    St Mary’s, Vernon, Steve & Aidan;   

Readers:  All Saints, 6pm Peter G, 11am Ann King;   

St Mary’s,  Mick, Gervase & Wynn; 

Bidding Prayers:  Peter G  (following week –  Wynn) 
 

Remembering our loved ones:   

Throughout November there will be a large candle on 

the Sanctuary of both churches with the names of all 

those who have died in the last twelve months. On the 

First Sunday of Advent the names will be read out 

during Vespers. The candles will be on the altar for the 

month of November, then remain at the front of the 

church until after Christmas.  

Please let Father Greg or Maddy know of any names 

that need to be added to those taken from both 

Churches’ Registers of Deaths, or if for any reason you 

prefer that a name is not added to the candle. 
 

 

 

DAMBUSTERS DRAMA: LET’S ACT THEATRE COMPANY 
 

 

Rehearsals have now begun for our brilliant cast of 16 

including 5 of your favourite Glossop parishioners.  

Time to put these dates in your diary: Dec. 9th (6p.m.) or 

Dec.10th (3p.m.) – St, Mary’s Parish Hall. We promise you 

a Messerschmitt, performing dogs, bouncing potatoes 

and death-defying stunts.   

To reserve seats, please contact Wynn Moran. 
 

WEEKLY COLLECTION ENVELOPES  are now available for 

collection at the back of church. If you don't have 

envelopes and wish to donate weekly please have a 

word with Fr Greg. Thank you. 
 

All Saints Draw:  The winner of the October £100 Draw is 

Susan Reilly. 
 

Parish Diary - for the next few months:    
 

 

5th December Band Concert – at All Saints 

9th December Brownies’ Coffee Morning, 10-12noon 

9th December Let’s Act Play, Parish Hall, 6-7.30pm 

10th Dec’ber Let’s Act Matinee, Parish Hall, 3-4.30pm 
 

 

 

World Mission Sunday Fundraiser:  October 22nd, Coffee 
Confessions:          St Mary’s – Saturday 10.15 – 10.45am                All Saints  -  Saturday  5.15  – 5.45pm       
Parish Mass Book:   Sunday:  Gloria p. 9;  Readings, p. 152;  Creed p.11;  Preface p. 31;  Eucharistic. Prayer, p. 31   
  

 All Saints St Mary’s 
Saturday              11th          November 
 

 

 6.00 pm         Vigil Mass 
 

People of the Parish 
 

 

 

 

Sunday               12th          November 
Thirty Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Eucharistic  Prayer  No  4            (Green)   

 

11.00 am       No Mass here today 
 

 

 

9.30 am        Mass 
 

Tony Payne   RIP 
 

 

Monday               13th          November                                                      

 

 

10.00 am              

Service of Word & Holy Communion 

 
 

 

 

Tuesday                 14th          November 

 

 
 

 

No Service Today 
 

 

Wednesday               15th          November 
St Albert the Great, Bishop & Doctor of 

the Church                                   (Violet) 

 

10.00 am              

Service of Word & Holy Communion  

 

11.15 am      Requiem Mass 

Paddy Moloney   RIP        

 
 

Thursday                 16th          November 
 

  

10.00 am              

Service of Word & Holy Communion  

 

Friday                    17th          November 

 

 

10.00 am              

Service of Word & Holy Communion 
 

 

 

       

  

Saturday              18th          November 
St Martin of Tours, Bishop               (White)                                              

 

 6.00 pm         Vigil Mass 
 

Kitty Coomber – Anniversary -  RIP 
 

 
 

No Confessions today 

10.30 am      Exposition  

11.00 am       
Service of Word & Holy Communion  

 

Sunday               19th          November 
Thirty Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Eucharistic  Prayer  No  1            (Green)   

 

11.00 am       Mass  
 

People of the Parish 
 

 

9.30 am        Mass 
 

Colleen Whittam   RIP 
 

   

Parish Clergy    Fr Gregory Tobin  PP              Tel: 01457 852113  

Postal address      Royle House,  Church St,    Glossop,   Derbyshire,    SK13 7RJ 

Parish Newsletter   Editor    Liz Nash        Sub-Editor   Maddy Brown    
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